
Dear Resident,

Cox Communications is committed to offering our 

customers the latest in service and entertainment 

technologies, and is excited to be bringing a new era of 

internet and other Cox services. At times, this requires 

optimizing our equipment and upgrading our network 

throughout the communities we serve.

Cox Communications wants you to be aware of this  
work as it may involve digging, changing out electronics, 
and/or integrating newly installed cable within the 
public utility easements adjacent to your property.

Construction of this nature is typically completed  

over several weeks. Our crews will make every effort  

to minimize disruptions during their scheduled work 

and shall restore all areas to their original condition.

THE CONTRACTOR ASSIGNED TO THIS PHASE OF ACTIVITY IS:

								      

After the construction activities are complete, you 
will be contacted by a direct sales representative or 
other communication regarding how we can bring 
you our best offer ever.

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience.

Cox Customer Service (405) 600-8282
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